
 

 

CT State Senator & Representative Join in 35 Year Celebration 

On December 4, 2014, CT Senator Art Linares (33rd District), 

and CT Representative Philip Miller (36th District), 

congratulated and honored Roto Frank of America, Inc. at 

the celebration of their 35-year presence in North America. 

They presented Roto with an Official Citation from the 

General Assembly during the event. The festivities also 

included a retrospective of the company’s growth and 

development by Skip Branciforte, an employee who has 

been with Roto Frank of America since its beginning, as 

well as a catered luncheon and gifts for all personnel to 

commemorate the occasion. 

The Chester, Connecticut facility houses Roto’s 

administration, engineering, manufacturing and distribution 

departments for their North American and European hardware. Roto Frank of America and 

Roto Fasco Canada combined form Roto North America, with over 120 employees, and are 

subsidiaries of the world’s largest manufacturer of OEM window hardware, Roto Frank AG. 

 “We are thrilled to celebrate this significant milestone in our company’s history, and we 

realize that this achievement would not have been possible without all of the dedicated Roto 

employees, customers, partners, and shareholders who have helped us along the way with 

their loyalty, integrity, and commitment,” says Chris Dimou, Roto North America's President 

and Chief Executive Officer. 

About Roto Frank of America, Inc.: Founded in 1979, Roto Frank of America, Inc. 

(www.rotohardware.com) has a long tradition of providing manufacturing solutions to OEMs 

in the window and door industry. The company specializes in window and door hardware, 

such as Casement/Awning, Single/Double Hung, Tilt & Turn, Sliding/hinged Patio and Euro. 


